
Posted 20050316 

NOTICE 
 
To:  Resident using Locker #21 
From:  Strata Council 
Re:   Unauthorized use of locker #21 
 
This notice is to the person who is using locker #21.   
The locker is assigned to another unit. 
  
Please remove your items from the locker by 
Wednesday March 30, 2005.  Failure to remove the 
items could result in the lock being cut and the items 
being disposed of.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you 
have any questions regarding this notice, please do not 
hesitate to contact Roger Taylor at 383-9061. 
 
 


